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To all Parents/Carers, 
 
I think the photos tell the story this week!  Some of the Y6 Residential last Friday/Saturday (which 
was a resounding success – do check out Twitter for evidence of the matsliding competition!).  
Sports Day, Ice Cream Vans and a bit of gardening in the Forest Area too – plus loads more!   
 
The next two weeks are going to be incredibly busy and hopefully this will all be made more special 
when England win the Euros on Sunday night!  If we win, Monday will be a bit of a party day in 
school with lots of fun things happening as we realise there will be a few tired children from staying 
up to watch the match!  Same as the last match, come to school in football or sports kits  
 
In other news, the parent/carer questionnaire has now closed.  We had 196 responses in total 
which is amazing; 53 more than last time so thank you for taking the time to fill it out.  We have also 
completed our children’s questionnaires so next week, at some point, we will share the results with 
you.  What we plan to do in the Autumn Term is come back to you with another questionnaire, one 
which tries to unpick some of the responses you have given.  For example, ‘I am kept well informed 
about how my child is progressing’ has come in a bit lower than other scores so we want to work 
with parents/carers to drive improvements in this area.  In some cases, it’s knowing what we 
already do and being able to find it, in other cases, it’s a case of wanting more information – either 
way, it is something we want to develop in September. 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
Mr I. Johnson 


